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Duluth Trails Closed due to Wet Conditions

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division is requesting the public to stay off all natural
surface City trails until conditions improve. All natural surface (hiking/biking/skiing) trails are closed until the soil
has completely dried out and further notice is given. 

Staying off trails will help minimize damage by foot or by bike. The City recommends using the Lakewalk and the
Western Waterfront Trail during this time; they remain open for use due to their hardened surfaces.

The City thanks the public for their help to protect city trails. Trail updates are available
by calling the trails hotline at (218) 730- 4323.
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